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[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are moving at the end of this year, we need to know.  As we enter the next few months of this school year we are also preparing for the 2020/2021 school year.  Before we can confirm how many teachers we will need and what configuration of classes we can form for next year, we need to get a clear sense of how many students will be with us.  As part of this planning we need to know who will not be with us next year.  To that end, if you are likely to be moving to another school for September, please complete the form below and return it to the office as soon as possible by email – northridge@surreyschools.ca.


Family moving out of North Ridge at the end of the 2019/20 school year:

Family Name: _______________________________________
 
Children’s names: ____________________________________
 
Grades the children are currently in: _____________________
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